Minutes

NWSWD Board Appointed Forklift Purchase Committee Meeting 

February 21, 2021
The Board Appointed Commitee of the Northwest Vermont Solid Waste Management District held a meeting on February 21 via zoom at 3:00 PM.
The meeting was called to order at 3:10 PM.  
	Supervisors Present:
Richards, Jim - No. Hero
Green, Tim - Richford

Supervisors Absent:
Kemsley, Mike
Others Present:
John Leddy, Executive Director

Pam Bolster, Business Manager
Rich Backer, EHS Manager
Dale Chapman, Program Specialist

	Guests:



Full Board Meeting

1)  Agenda Review-Additions/Deletions:  None
2) Discussion and Vote: Forklift Purchase Recommendation Decision to Present to the 

    NWSWD Executive Committee for Final Vote: 

As appointed and directed by the full board on February 3, 2021, the committee and staff met to 


Discuss and determine the best options for the purchase of a forklift for the District.  This
information and recommendation will be presented to the Executive Committee for a Vote, as  directed by the full board on February 3, 2021, to act on behalf of the Full Board, authorizing the purchase.
 

The committee reviewed the used options.  After discussion and consensus Mr. Richards outlined the focus on the Crown Refurbished (Encore) and Used Option both through Crown.  A description of the refurbish process from the spreadsheet and proposals were reviewed as well as a review of the financing from Crown in comparison to our local financing options. The committee as well discussed and reviewed an outright purchase vs. financing the purchase, the pros and cons of purchasing new opposed to refurbished, and Electric vs. Propane.   
The consensus among the committee and staff was to recommend to the Executive committee the purchase of a propane Crown refurbished forklift through the Crown Encore Program.  Electric options will be re-evaluated, though not appropriate for District needs now, may be appropriate for a future purchase.  The committee deferred to the executive committee the decision to purchase outright or finance but agreed with the recommendation from Ms. Bolster to purchase this outright without financing.
Mr. Backer questioned the status of the Pallet Racking System by Crown (information provided to the board on February 3, 2021).  The group decision was to recommend that the executive committee approve the purchase of the racking system.
Meeting Adjourned at 3:50PM
